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For more information please contact: 
Sergio Lara, Resource Specialist
209-353-3151 (Google Voice Number)
Direct Line: 209-954-5731

Undocumented-Status students and their families. 
After a long legal battle, the Supreme Court will be 
issuing a final decision in the DACA case by Spring 
2020. With so much uncertainty surrounding the 

DACA program, it is vital for our immigrant 
communities to be informed with the latest 

updates, resources, and next steps, especially in 
the context of COVID-19. Please join CRLAF and 

the ILRC as they discuss the latest information on 
DACA and other immigration topics.

Zoom Link:
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJMsd-CuqDwtGdf0VX_N9KNaNKPEMoRJkNsd  




